
THE SCOTTISH
NEEDLE
EXCHANGE
WORKERS
FORUM

SNEWF
The aims of the forum are to 
provide opportunities to: 

Share good practice or 
discuss challenges  

Build relationships and get 
support from your peers  

Influence policy and practice Influence policy and practice 
development across Scotland  

Share the evidence base for 
harm reduction services 

Provide additional training Provide additional training 
opportunities and hear guest 
speakers (themes agreed in 
advance) 



Membership is free and meetings are held 3 
times per year.  

If you would like more information on 
SNEWF, and/or would like to take part, you 
can download the  SNEWF information* 
booklet or get in touch with Lynn Couper at 
lynnc@sdf.org.uk

*https://www.sdf.org.uk/what-we-do/reducing-harm/infection-outbreak-control/scottish-needle-exchange-workers-forum/

www.sdf.org

*Sessions can be arranged on an ad hoc basis if required

The Scottish Needle Exchange Workers Forum (SNEWF) was set up in 1990, 
and managed by SDF since then, and is attended by people who work or 
manage frontline needle exchange services.  
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